
Bringing AI into classrooms

     The Education Bureau will launch the Module on Artificial Intelligence
for Junior Secondary Level in the first half of 2023 for schools to adopt by
the 2024-25 academic year. 

     News.gov.hk spoke to Education Bureau Principal Assistant Secretary
(Curriculum Support) Edith Tse to learn more about the module's content.
Meanwhile, Christian Alliance SW Chan Memorial College STEAM co-ordinator
Tsang Cheung-chun and student So Man-tat shared their experiences in teaching
and learning about artificial intelligence.

     The story is available at www.news.gov.hk/eng/feature today (January 25)
in text and video format.
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